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Oregon is one of the greatest and most free states in the country because we 

implement systems, like mail in voting, that are made to include all Oregonians. 

Limiting ourselves to only in person voting is a system specifically meant to 

disenfranchise voters, and suppress the voices of people who are disabled, can't get 

time off work, or don't have resources like transportation or childcare. This is a bill 

that is trying to keep control of our state and country in the hands of the rich. Please 

don't do this to the great state of Oregon.  


